
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Randall Munson  
Creatively Speaking  
508 Meadow Run Drive SW  
Rochester MN 55902 
 
 
 
Dear Randall, 
 
Thank you for sharing your outstanding program. You hit the mark with our employees 
with your delightful blend of fun and information. One of our staff members captured 
everyone's positive reaction with her description: "entertaining and very funny!" In fact, 
according to the evaluations, 100% rated your program "Excellent" and said we should 
bring you back! 
 
We were also pleased that your presentation was much more than merely great 
entertainment. As our CEO said to you, "You exceeded our very high expectations with 
the amount of business content you gave us." 
 
I'll be delighted to recommend you to an organization that is looking for an exceptional 
speaker.  
 
We take care and pride in selecting top national speakers for our employees and you are 
one of our best choices. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Tom Floyd, 
Senior Vice President of Marketing 
 
 

 


